
The School City of Hobart does not discriminate on the basis of race, creed, sex, color, national origin, religion, 
age, sexual orientation, marital status, genetic information, or disability, including limited English proficiency. 
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http://www.hobart.k12.in.us 

"Building College and Career Ready Brickies" 

Dear Brickie Families, 

 

School City of Hobart- Department of Food Services will be here to support E-learners by 

providing breakfast and lunch meals to help keep them focused and ready to RETURN TO 

LEARN!  If your children are students in any of our six schools, meals will be available for pick 

up at each of the schools. 

Unlike our previous distribution programs, these meals will be charged to your child’s 

meal account at their eligibility rate of free, reduced or paid. 

-If your child receives FREE meals, there will be no charge 

-If your child receives REDUCED meals, their meal account will be charged 0.30 for breakfast 

and 0.40 for lunch 

-If your child pays full price, their meal account will be charged $1.50 for elementary 

breakfast and $2.70 for elementary lunch.  Secondary breakfast price $1.75 and $3.15 for 

lunch.   

REDUCED and PAID families will be required to have funds in the student’s meal accounts in 

advance.  We want to avoid any cash transactions outside of the building, so having funds in 

the student’s account will be best.  Funds can be added online through Skyward/Food 

Service/Make a payment  

Please know that you may apply for meal/textbook assistance at any time!  The application 

is located online through Skyward/Food Service/application.   Did you know that this benefit 

could potentially save you more than $750 per child each year just in meal costs, plus 

textbook assistance! 

Meals will be available for pick-up Monday and Wednesday at Hobart High School and 

Hobart Middle School from 3:00-4:00 and Veterans, Liberty and Joan Martin Elementary 

School from 5:00-6:00.  Families may pick up meals at any location, but only one pack per 

student please.    

We plan to follow the regular school menu (main item only) for the take home meals. 

If you have any questions, PLEASE feel free to call the Food Service office at 947-2413 x 8955 

or 8952. 

Remember the 3 W’s: Wear your mask, wash your hand, watch your distance! 

 

Stay well, 

Nancy Smith, Director of Food Services 

 


